
 

Fellside Matters  
Commitment, Confidence, Change, Creativity, Challenge, Collaboration, Curiosity. 

Ambition for all. 
18th July 2025 

 
Key Dates  

Monday 1st September  

 Training Day – School closed to pupils 

Please continue to check our website, which is updated regularly with key dates. 

Fellside Community Primary School - Home 

Mrs Green’s End of Year Message: 
 
I would like to start by thanking all of you for your continued support as we strive to make our fantastic school the very 
best.  The positive comments that are received really do make a difference to the entire team and I know that the staff 
have treasured the wonderful words that have been written in cards and spoken on the yard at this time of year, and 
throughout.  We will continue to work hard, putting all of our children at the very heart of all that we do to ensure every 
child gets what they need to succeed. 
 
It has been an incredibly busy year for everyone with many sporting opportunities, coding and robotics events, and 
plenty of performances to packed audiences – there really has been something for everyone.  Exceptional behaviour has 
been rewarded, wonderful learning has been celebrated and progress has been congratulated.  Moving forwards, we 
would like to offer more opportunities for our children to shine and we will continue to use our pupil voice to lead the 
way.  There will be more opportunities for those children who want to get involved to do so – whether as a subject 
Ambassador or with a role that supports around the school; we will be sharing more information once the children come 
back in September. 
 
Of course, we know that not all of our team will be back in September.  We would like to send all of our best to every 
pupil in Year Six; they are leaving us full of different emotions but absolutely ready for all that is to come their way.  
There are three very lucky secondary schools about to meet some very special children!  We also say a fond farewell to 
Miss Robinson and Mr Todd who leave us for new adventures; they have promised to keep us up to date with all that 
they get up to in their new careers.  We also thank and say goodbye to Mrs Hailey who has officially retired from her 
post of Lunch Time Supervisor; it was lovely to welcome her back into school once last time on Wednesday to say a fond 
farewell. 
 
However your children are spending their Summer break, we trust that they will come back in September refreshed and 
ready for more learning adventures with us as we work together with our pupils at the heart of all that we do. 
 
Warm wishes, 

Mrs Green 
 


